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EXTRA CHRISTMAS 
PERTH SERVICES

Press Release 3rd October, 2018

Airnorth is delighted to announce two 
extra services to Perth from Darwin and 
Kununurra in the lead up to Christmas.
These seasonal services will depart on Saturday 15 
and 22 December, whereby passengers will be able 
to fly from Darwin and Kununurra direct to Perth.

A return service to Kununurra and Darwin will 
depart Perth on Saturday afternoon.

Airnorth General Manager Commercial Luke Fisher 
said the services have been added following the 
success of the seasonal flying programme between 
Kununurra and Perth this dry season.

“Airnorth is delighted to be able to offer non-stop 
flights for customers in Western Australia travelling 

between Kununurra and Perth for the upcoming 
Christmas travel period.”

Airnorth’s added services will allow travellers to 
indulge in some Christmas shopping in Western 
Australia’s bustling Perth capital or spend some 
important festive family time.

Similarly, Perth and Kununurra customers will be 
able to travel to the tropical Top End, to spend time 
with family and marvel at the natural wonders the 
wet season brings spectacularly to life.

Customers will enjoy free 20kg checked luggage, 
refreshments and the convenience of no middle 
seat on-board the 76 seat aircraft.

To book, visit www.airnorth.com.au; call 1800 627 
474, or contact your local travel agent. 

For more information, contact: 
Teyghan Stadelbauer 
Marketing and Communications Manager 
Teyghan.stadelbauer@airnorth.com.au

TL338 DRW – PER
DARWIN DEPART: 08:25
KUNUNURRA ARRIVE: 07:55
KUNUNURRA DEPART: 08:25
PERTH ARRIVE: 11:50

TL331 PER – DRW
PERTH DEPART: 12:30
KUNUNURRA ARRIVE: 15:30
KUNUNURRA DEPART: 16:00
DARWIN ARRIVE: 18:25


